Minutes

A hearing was held by a panel of the Connecticut Medical Examining Board on
Thursday, December 28, 2023, remotely via Microsoft Teams, in the following
matter:

Fawad Hameedi, MD, Petition No. 2021-1061

The following members of the Connecticut Medical Examining Board were
present: Dr. Steven Wolf; Dr. Robert Green; and, Mr. Raymond Andrews.

Attorney Elliott Pollack appeared on behalf of the respondent.

The Department did not appear.

Assistant Attorney General Tanya DeMattia was present to advise the Panel.
The proceedings were digitally recorded.

The hearing was convened at 9:12am with Dr. Steven Wolf presiding,

The Panel unanimously agreed that the respondent be found on paragraph 1 of the
Statement of Charges only, and that the respondent be placed on probation with
conditions.

The hearing was adjourned at 10:11am.



